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We’ve had a super past two weeks with lots going on.  The children have all settled back into school life. 

Our netball team tried really hard at their match held last week and although didn’t win; demonstrated a great 

team spirit.  Our footballers have participated in a tournament in very wintry conditions.  Again, they made us 

proud with their conduct and effort.  We were only one point away from being in the semi-finals.  It was lovely to 

have parental support on the day and have the training from Fleetwood Town. 

 
 

 

We are to hold a sponsored reading activity to encourage a lifelong love of reading.  This activity is being 

organised in conjunction with Usborne, Abigail Watson.  In addition to the sponsorship money, Usborne will donate 

up to 60% of the total raised for reading materials for school.  Please help us to enhance our reading resources by 

encouraging your child to spend a small amount of time each day reading.  They can read anything they like.  

Should you wish to support our sponsored read please find enclosed the sponsorship form for your child.    We 

would like you to begin this Monday 25th January for a week.  After the sponsored read, please send all the 

sponsorship money that your child has raised into school by Friday 5th February.   

 

 

Health Notices - Please can we ask that you are vigilant in checking your child’s hair for headlice? There seems to 

be an outbreak of children suffering from them. The treatments available from chemists are easy to apply as well 

as effective.  We have also been notified of a child off school with chicken pox.  
 

Our school website is currently being updated with relevant and current information.  Remember to check out your 

child’s class page and their class blog to get a glimpse of what they have been learning about in school.  You now have 

the facility to leave comments on blog posts so it would be great to hear from you about your children’s learning.  You 

can access the website by scanning the QR code below or by visiting www.carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk or by 

downloading the Schudio app. 

 

 



 

The Sports Page @ Carleton Green 
 
This week has been a busy week for our children. 
Miss Clarkson took some of our KS1 children to a multi-skills festival at Cardinal Allen. The children really enjoyed themselves and 
participated well. 
Our A and our B football teams played well in the Kids Cup this week. A huge thank you to Mrs McGrath, Ms Hardman and our 
coach Phil for supporting our children at the tournament…it was an extremely cold day for all! 
 
The Rossall Biathlon is happening again this year. This will take place on February 4

th
. This year the events are: 

~ Year 4 children 600m and swim 25m. 
~ Year 5 and 6 800m run and 50m swim.  

 

 
 
Please see attached an entry form for your child if they would like to enter and take part. Please return back to MISS HOWARTH in 
the OWLS classroom by Wednesday 17

th
 January 2016. 

 
I would really like to promote the variety of sport our children are involved in outside of school. I would really like to share and 
make awareness of this in our PE hall. Please send in a photograph of you participating in your favourite sport outside of school to 
Miss Howarth. I know so many of you are keen horse-riders, excellent footballs, strong swimmers and many more.  
Let’s see who does what sport outside of school. 
These are to be no bigger than 6 x 4 inch.  
 
We also would really appreciate it if you could donate any old PE kit items to school to help us equip children that have forgotten 
their kit on PE days.   
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Miss Howarth 
PE and SSP Co-Ordinator 

Dates to note 
(this list is by no means exhaustive so please keep looking for additional events and information) 

Tuesday 9th February – Parrots Class assembly 15:00-15:30 

 

Thursday 11th February -  meeting for Yr 5 parents regarding Ghyll Head trip. 15:30 

 

Friday 12th February – Monday 22nd February Half Term Holidays 

 

Wednesday 24th-Friday 26th February - Residential Ghyll Head Trip for year 5. 

 

Tuesday 1st March – Herons Class Assembly 15:00 

 
Monday 7th March - Year 2 Parents meeting for 2016 SATs arrangements from 15.45 

Tuesday 15th March – Robins Class Assembly 15:00 

Tuesday 22nd March –Years 3 & 4 Productions 14:00 & 18:00 

Thursday 24th March – Finish at 14:30 for Easter break.  

 

 

Thank you for your ongoing support with all that takes place in and out of school. 

 

Susan McGrath Headteacher at Carleton Green Community School. 


